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New Staff  
No new staff or staff changes to report. 
 
Section News 
The networking event held on 8/9/19 was very well attended at 112 people, including people who traveled 
from Ely, Winnemucca and Reno.  The Northern Nevada Providers Directory has been published, 
distributed and is on the County website. 
 
The County has completed the Community Heath Improvement Plan with the assistance of a community 
public health advocacy group.  The Board of Health will choose one or two priorities from the CHIP and 
continue to work on the public health infrastructure that has begun. 


